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First name: Robin

Last name: Frank-Rempel
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Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

I oppose the use of e-bikes on trails that are used for hikers, equestrian and foot peddled bicycles as they are

dangerous.  As an equestrian trail rider, peddle bicycles can be dangerous around a 1000 lb animal that gets

spooked.  An e-bike, whose speed well exceeds that of other traffic, with no sound, can be deadly for both the

rider of the bike as well as the horseback riders.  Please, I implore you to not allow them on forest trails.  

 

Very Truly Yours,

Robin Frank-Rempel

 


